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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Arthurfarms <arthurfarms@juno.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 8:59 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 6

TO:      ADEQ    Wes Ward 
RE:      Regulation 6 
  
I finally found the email address to respond to the request for comments regarding 
Regulation 6!  Access to these types of requests should be fully open to the public, 
with notifications in local offices and newspapers. Thankfully, we still have access 
to publications such as the Madison County Record to keep us informed! 
  
I am expressing my full support for a permanent moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo 
River Watershed. 
  
Our Natural Resource areas are not now, nor should they ever be, places where our 
own state employees and representatives would even remotely consider issuing permits 
for ANY type of CAFOs - swine or otherwise. I am voicing my opposition for the issuance  
of any permits for any type of CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
  
Regarding the four non-operational permits currently located in the Buffalo River Watershed, 
I am requesting that they be voided and NEVER allowed to be reactivated in the future. 
  
Please help us do our part, by doing yours, to keep our Natural State water resources 
safe! 
  
Thank you! 
Sharon Arthur 
6869 Stoney Point Ln 
Springdale, AR 72762 
arthurfarms@juno.com 


